[bookmark: _GoBack]TO TOWN OF HEBRON RESIDENTS WHO DO NOT HAVE OR MAY HAVE BEEN UNABLE TO OBTAIN PHOTO ID FOR VOTING PURPOSES:

PLEASE CALL YOUR LOCAL CLERK, KATHY GROSS, AT 262-593-2387, FOR INFORMATION RE OBTAINING PHOTO ID FOR THE UPCOMING ELECTION ON NOVEMBER 8, 2016.  IF YOU REACH MY VOICE MAIL, BE SURE TO LEAVE YOUR COMPLETE NAME, ADDRESS AND TELEPHONE NUMBER SO THAT I MAY RETURN YOUR CALL.  BE SURE TO SPEAK DISTINCTLY WHEN LEAVING YOUR NAME AND NUMBER.

YOU MAY ALSO REACH ME AT grossk@centurylink.net.  
